
Sent: 20 July 2011 12:59 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: RE: South Lakeland Land Allocations - Further Consultation 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Thank you for confirmation of this consultation.  We are promoting sites 
E57 and M7 on behalf of Time  
and Tide (North West) Ltd and welcome the opportunity for these sites to 
be considered further for  
strategic employment. 
 
We would like a paper map and list; please send this to: 
 
Dan Jackson 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Dan Jackson 
 
 
 
  
  
Daniel Jackson  
Senior Planner 
From: Development Plans [mailto:developmentplans@southlakeland.gov.uk]   
Sent: 20 July 2011 12:13  
Subject: South Lakeland Land Allocations - Further Consultation 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
South Lakeland Land Allocations - Further Consultation  
Thank you for your response to the Land Allocations emerging options 
consultation in  
which you appear to have suggested one or more alternative sites to those 
suggested  
for allocation by the District Council. The Council is in the process of 
refining and  
developing site options. The consideration of alternative sites forms 
part of this process  
and as part of this process we need to know what people and communities 
think about  
alternative sites.  
South Lakeland District Council therefore intends to undertake further 
public  
consultation shortly on alternative sites suggested by respondents in the 
recent  
consultation on Emerging Options, January to April 2011. 
For this consultation we will produce lists and maps of the suggested 
alternative sites  
(grouped by settlement), together with names of those who have suggested 
them. A  



draft list of all of alternative sites and those who have suggested them 
are on the  
website for you to check at  
www.southlakeland.gov.uk/landallocations   If you require a paper map and 
list please  
let us know. 
If our list and map record need amending in any way, or you did not 
intend your  
representation to suggest the allocation of an alternative site, please 
let us know by  
emailing developmentplans@southlakeland.gov.uk or telephoning 01539 
717490. The  
current intention is to commence consultation on Friday 29 July so we 
would appreciate  
you contacting us, if necessary, as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely  
   
Alastair McNeill  
Principal Development Plans Officer  
*************************************************************************
*********** 
' South Lakeland District Council - Aiming for Excellence ' 
'Making South Lakeland the best place to live, work and visit' 
  
Information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual 
to whom it is addressed. It may contain privileged and confidential  
information and if you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, 
distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received  
this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately by telephone on 
01539 733333. Please also destroy and delete the message from  
your computer. 
  
All communications sent to or from South Lakeland District Council may be 
subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with  
relevant legislation. 
  
Nothing in this email message amounts to a contractual or other legal 
commitment on the part of South Lakeland District Council. 
*************************************************************************
*********** 
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